: Baltimore

OCT: 1 4

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, Prcsiden/ and_n__éﬂg,f‘/
DATE: October 4, 2016 ('//

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 16-0753 — Rezoning- 1717, 1719, 1720, 1721, 1722, 1723,
1724, and 1726 Manor Avenue and 1710, 1714, and 1716 Dundalk Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council
Bill No. 16-0753, an ordinance for the purpose of changing the zoning for the properties known
as 1717, 1719, 1720, 1721, 1722, 1723, 1724, and 1726 Manor Avenue and 1710, 1714, and
1716 Dundalk Avenue, trom the R-6 Zoning District to the R-7 Zoning District.

BDC has reviewed the ordinance and defers to the Baltimore City Department of Planning
regarding Bill No. 16-0753.

e Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson
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